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25th January 2019 
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Year 9 Parents’ Option Pathways Information Evening - Thursday 7th February 2019 
5.30pm – 7.30pm 
 
I am writing to invite you to our Option Pathways Information Evening on Thursday 7th 
February 2019. 
  
The Options Evening will start at 5.30pm. It will provide you with an opportunity to hear from 
staff about the options process, pathways and rationale. There will also be an opportunity to 
speak to subject leaders and Mrs Mason our Careers Development Manager will be available. 
We hope to address all of the possible questions you may have and will be available on the 
night, should you require additional information. 
  
The main presentation will be split due to space restrictions in the hall: 
  
The first of these will be at 6.00pm for students in 9Q, 9R, 9S and 9T. 
  
A second presentation will start at 6.45pm for students in 9U, 9V, 9W and 9X. 
  
While you are waiting for your presentation time, subject leaders will be available for you to 
speak to about their subjects. 
  
The key dates for your diary this year are:  
 

 Week beginning Monday 28th January - Option Pathway booklets issued to students 
 Thursday 7th February - Option Pathways Information Evening 
 Friday 1st March - Option choice forms must be handed back in 

 
Each student will be offered a programme of study designed to meet their particular needs. 
The range of courses offered to each student will give them the greatest opportunity to 
succeed and achieve in Key Stage 4. 
  
Please use the rear Brook Road Entrance to the school. You will be able to park on the school 
playground. 
  
We look forward to welcoming you on the night.  
 
Yours faithfully  
  
 
 
 
 
 
Mr R Mammen                Mr F Ryan 
Deputy Headteacher - Curriculum & Progress Year 9 Progress Leader 
 


